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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Barbara Garcia, Community Development Manager 
 
DATE: August 1, 2012 
 
RE: Acknowledgement of the FY 2011 Consolidated Annual Performance 

and Evaluation Report  for the Community Development Block Grant 
Program and Approval for Mayor and Finance Officer to sign the SF424 
and Certifications for Submittal to HUD 

 
Staff is seeking City Council acknowledgement for the FY 2011 Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the Community Development Block Grant 
Program. 
 
The CAPER reports on the activities funded with Community Development Block Grant Funds in 
FY 2011 and the goals and accomplishments of those activities. The FY 2011 program year ran 
from April 1, 2011 through March 31, 2012. 
 
A fifteen (15) day public comment period will be accomplished  and  comments presented to 
Council. 
 
 
Staff Recommendation is that the City Council provide acknowledgement of the FY 2011 
Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report and approval for the Mayor and 
Finance Officer to sign the SF424 and Certifications for submittal to HUD.  
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